
Tuckean Site 4 water quality – July 2017 

Data logger located in Tuckean Swamp, Northern NSW 

 

Notes 
• Due to a fault the logger ceased recording in February and a fault in the new replacement 

equipment required it to be sent back to the USA for repair. The new equipment has since 
been received back and installed at North Creek to replace faulty equipment which when 
repaired will then be installed at Site 4. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


